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Warblers (cont.)
Prairie Warbler
Palm W~rbler

Ovenbird
Northern Waterthrush
Yellowthroat
Hooded Warbler
American Redstart

Weaver Finches
House Sparrow

Blackbirds
Bobolink
Eastern Meadowlark
Red-winged Blackbird
Orchard Oriole
Baltimore Oriole

Common Grackle
Brown-headed Cowbird

Tanagers
Scarlet Tanager
Summer Tanager

Finches and Sparrows
Cardinal
Rose-breasted Grosbeak
Blue Grosbeak
Indigo Bunting
Pa in ted Bunt ing
Purple Finch
Rufous-sided Towhee
Savannah Sparrow
Sharp-tailed Sparrow
White-throated Sparrow
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From Foley.--An adult Wood Ibis was seen at a farm pond in the edge
of Foley on June 25 and 26, 1966, with a Great Blue Heron. A pair of
Redstarts was seen at Lillian on July 20. Fairley Chandler.

From Eufaula Refuge.--Approximately 500 Woodducks summered on the
refuge. with apparently good reproduction. Several broods of 8-12
ducklings were observed. Mourning Doves were numerous; refuge per­
sonnel banded 1,086. An American Avocet was observed on August 19 for
the second summer in a row. Cattle Egrets were numerous, with about
300 present. Bobwhite production was phenomenal. "Groups" of 75-100
were observed during the summer. John R. Eadie, Refuge Manager.

From Wheeler Refuge.--The dove situation looks good here, though
we have a few scattered cases of trichomoniasis and pox. All wading
birds have been especially short. Even Common Egrets and Little Blue
Herons. both normally common, have been rar~. We put up a set of old­
fashioned martin gourds during late winter and these have been heavily
used during spring and summer. Tom Atkeson, Refuge Manager.
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Jacksonville 36265
Rosemary T. Dusi, P. O. Box 742, Auburn 36830

Central Mountains Region -
Dr. Dan C. Holliman, Birmingham Southern College, Birmingham
35204
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